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WELCOME 
The year ends on a good note with 

new leader joining Leadership team, 
welcome to Georgia Meehan. While 
we would have liked to have another 

camp this Autumn things have not 
worked out for some of us.  

REMEMRANCE DAY SERVICE 
It was on a cold Sunday 12th November we met 
at St Mary’s Parish Church for our  Annual 
Remembrance Service, as always, the cubs went 
off to the side hall and took part in a bit of 
handicraft. And Sean Meehan read the 2nd 
reading, (Which he asked if he could do). When 
the Cubs with other children returned they 
displayed their handy work a banner we “we will 
remember them” 
 
 

SUBS 
Early in October I sent out a letter regarding subs 
and it fell on deaf ears for many, as of the 
January 2024 we will be sending letters home if 
you fail to pay with your child and will not 
allowed to return until it is paid in full 
 
WEEKLY PAYMENTS  
We will be also allowing weekly payment as of 
January 2024 the fee will be £2.50p per week 
 
MONTHLY PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
JAN 4Th  FEB 1st 
MAR 7th     APR 12th  
 
OUR bank details to pay direct are below: 
Barclays Bank Plc 
15th St Pancras Scout Group 
Sort Code: 20-44-86 
Acc No: 70693693 
Please add ref as Subs and your Childs first name  
 
 
  

Scout Survival Camp  
Our Troop took part in a weekend of basic 
camping survival, building their shelter and 
cooking a meal without pots and pans. The 
troop won the best Biviy Award (a shelter 
made with leaves and grass) All gaining the 
Scout Survival Badges and recently presented 
by our ADC Scouts Derek Austin. 
 

UNIFORM FOR ALL MEMBERS  
I remind parents that unless a Leader gives 
permission all members are expected to attend in 
full uniform to all meeting and activities, with all 
members in uniform we can award badges on the 
night. We will review this again and if we still have 
any member regularly attend with uniform they 
will be asked to return home and get their uniform 
or return the following week in uniform. 
 



 

 
Don’t forget that we do use Facebook to keep you up 
to date with all our news and events  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/15thstpancras/ 

PLEASE HELP TO SAVE ST MARY’S PARISH CHURCH  
 


